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Assemblywoman Naomi Rivera, a Bronx Democrat, today released what she deemed “undisputable evidence” that the 2010 Census undercounted New York City in the form of NYC Department of Health and Mental Hygiene’s Bureau of Vital Statistics statistics on all births and deaths in the five boroughs.

The data shows that from a period of 8 years beginning in 2001, there more than 999,280 children born in NYC while 456,499 people died. Extrapolated over the decade covered by the Census, Rivera said, that comes out to 1,249,000 births compaed to 571,000 deaths.

    “The evidence is crystal clear,” the assemblywoman said. “We had over a million children born during the past 10 years in New York City alone, but if we believe the US Census, the population of New York City only grew by slightly over 166,00 residents.”

    “What I want to know is what happened to all the children who were born in New York City? They just didn’t push their own baby carriages out of our state.”

    “We have schools so over-crowded; they are bursting at the seams. New Yorkers can’t find affordable housing because the demand is huge and our streets are congested with pedestrians and automobiles.”

    “It is beyond ridiculous that based on the figures and the reality of life in the City that we have to accept Census numbers that are obviously and critically wrong. This terrible undercount will cost New York City billions in federal aid for our schools, roads, hospitals and infrastructure over the next decade.”

The Bloomberg administration is formally challenging the 2010 Census data, while a number of elected officials are calling for a federal investigation of the count.
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